
 

    

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  
 
10 May - Rotary New Lynn Quiz Night 
17 & 18 May - Model United Nations Assembly 
19 May  - Motuihe Island Volunteer trip, All day.         
Contact d9910rotarywesthaven@gmail.com if                
interested 
30 May - Rotary Epsom movie fundraiser - 
'Rocketman' 

22 June—Matariki Mid-Winter Gala Event RNZYS 
30 June - District Changeover - 1:30pm, Pt Chevalier 
Bowls, 25 Dignan St 

 

When:  2nd & 4th Tuesdays  
Venue:  Billfish Café Z Pier Westhaven   
  Drive 
Time:   7.00am for 7.15am start 
President: Tom Morton 
Secretary: Elaine Mead 
Treasurer: David Beattie 
Bulletin:  Clare McCall 
To unsubscribe or amend email: 

Meetings 
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Want  to know more about Rotary? 

Click on links below:  

Rotary Westhaven website 
Rotary District 9910 website 

 d9910rotarywesthaven@gmail.com  

  

 

April 9th, Lisa McCall—NZHL Home Loans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Speakers 
 
14th May—RYLA candidates Ana Manavahetau 
(Auckland City Mission) & Rebecca Sullivan (Ngāti 
Whātua-ō-Ōrākei)  

28 May– Model United Nations Assembly team(s) 

11 June—Club Forum 

THOUGHT 

‘’With a new day comes new strength 
and new thoughts”—Eleanor Roosevelt 

Keeping it in the whanau, NZHL          

business owner  Lisa McCall gave 

us an insight into what she can 

offer her customers.  NZHL is a 

franchise business with over 70 

branches throughout the country.  

NZHL focuses on getting people out of debt  faster—”not 

something which is in the bank’s interest”, she said.          

Currently NZHL is saving its clients $42,887.00 in interest 

purely by using the debt management tools NZHL           

provides.  Generally Lisa can save an average           

Auckland home owner 10 years and over $100,000 in       

interest repayments.  Now there is some food for thought!  

Rather than being just a mortgage provider, Lisa loves 

nothing more than to work with her clients, teaching them 

how to take control of their financial well-being.  Lisa has 

owned her business for over 5 years, she has been  

working with NZHL for 8 years and has been involved in 

the banking industry for over 30 years so she is an expert 

in her field.   

If you are in the market to purchase a property, or                 

re-finance your existing mortgage or to discuss any                   

aspect of your financial future, please contact Lisa.  Her 

email is lisa.mccall@nzhomeloans.co.nz and she would 

love to hear from you.  Being the awesome supporter of 

Rotary Westhaven that she is, mention us and she will 

donate the $250 administration fee to the club.  So it’ll be 

a win for you and for us! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/rotarywesthaven/
https://www.facebook.com/events/417755995442083/
mailto:d9910rotarywesthaven@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/events/381490835787250/?notif_t=event_calendar_create&notif_id=1556617453415823
https://www.facebook.com/events/381490835787250/?notif_t=event_calendar_create&notif_id=1556617453415823
http://westhavenrotary.org.nz/
http://rotarydistrict9910.org/
mailto:d9910rotarywesthaven@gmail.com
mailto:lisa.mccall@nzhomeloans.co.nz


Dictionaries and Duffy Books in Homes 
Below are a few photos from the Duffy Books Role Model assembly at St Josephs School recently.  

Elaine Mead and Charlie Inggs  from Rotary 

Westhaven Club presenting dictionaries to Year 4 

students at St. Josephs Primary School.  

Duffy Books Role Model Speaker,Linda Vagana 

(international netball coach and former NZ representative 

player ) with students from St Joseph’s School.  

Elaine Mead with Year 6 students at Freemans Bay Primary 

School, holding their new dictionaries. 

Happy students at Freemans Bay Primary School  

Himalayan Leaky Foundation/Rotary District Conference 

Rotary Westhaven member and Himalayan Leaky  Foundation (HLF)                

Co-founder, Clare McCall, has spoken at several events raising awareness of 

HLF’s work, most recently the Rotary District Conference (12—14 April). Clare 

was able to update the audience on the Thamdanda Integrated Water and  

Sanitation Project . 

April Update:  Water & Sanitation Project, Nepal    

As soon as the Rotary Global Grant was approved, the team got right to work 

and a  Project Introductory Workshop was held with HLF team members, local 

community, Water Users Committee  Executive Members, local leaders, social 

workers, our project  partner, Rotary Club of Kavre-Banepa and a technical 

team from TA Consulting (see photo next page).  Following this successful 

workshop, some members also visited the water source and various sites of construction implementation. 

Over 60 of the local community attended the workshop and are very enthusiastic, interested and happy 

about the project and its implementation.  Due to the many different languages spoken within Nepal, we 

found that the community members wanted to interact more with our indigenous speaking Tamang HLF 

team, as most of the elders and women cannot understand or speak the more common Nepali language 

spoken in the meetings. We are in the process of organising an overnight stay in the village so we can          

ensure everyone understands exactly what is happening.   

The engineering teams have been conducting a series of meetings regarding the components of the             

project, detailed design, drawings, requirements of man power, materials and its brand with                          

standardisation.  Everything is progressing  well and field work and procurement of materials are                  

underway!  



Club members Elaine Mead and Georgina Richards 
joined a hardy group of around 60 people for the 
'Women in Rotary' walk on 6 April, to celebrate 30 
years since women became members of Rota-
ry.  To date, two of our Rotary Westhaven wahine 
(Clare and Georgina) have profiles in the 'Women 
in Rotary' series on the Rotary Oceania website. 

Welcome Back Charlie! 

Returning Rotarian, Charlie Inggs got his new name 

badge this month. Great to have you back Charlie. 

Congratulations! 

Rotary Westhaven were happy to pick up the district 

‘Bulletin Award’ at conference and it’s home for the 

next year will be on the desk of Alison Whybro, 

Clare’s PA at JC McCall who pulls this together for 

us. Thanks for all your help Alison. Thank you too, 

Elaine Mead for your editing and proof-reading           

assistance— a great team effort all round :) 

Project Photos from Nepal 

Community Consultation and pipeline location 

planning 

 Project Introductory Workshop with HLF team            

members, local community, Water Users Committee  

Executive Members, local leaders, social workers, our 

project  partner, Rotary Club of Kavre-Banepa and a 

technical team from TA Consulting.  

https://www.rotaryoceania.zone/page/women-in-rotary-some-profiles-(1)
https://www.rotaryoceania.zone/page/women-in-rotary-some-profiles-(1)

